
From:  Julia Casterton 
To: Convery, Mike 
Date:  16/02/2010 09:33 
Subject:  Re:  NY/2010/0065/FUL  - Scoping Opinion - Ebberston to Hurrell Lane, Thornton-le-Dale, Ryedale, 
North Yorkshire 
 
Dear Mike 
  
I have reviewed the information provided on Data wright and can confirm that I am happy with the proposed scope of 
the ecology works. 
  
I look forward to providing more detailed comments once the EIA has been received. 
  
Kind regards 
  
Julia 
  
Julia Casterton  
Principal Ecologist 
Direct Tel: 01609 532093 
  
Countryside Service 
County Hall 
Northallerton 
DL7 8AH 
 
 
 
  

 
 
 
>>> Amy Taylor 16:45 11/02/2010 >>> 
Deadline: 04/03/10 
NY Number:NY/2010/0065/FUL 
Location:Ebberston to Hurrell Lane, Thornton-le-Dale, Ryedale, North Yorkshire 
Map Ref:484850, 481920 
Description: Request for EIA Scoping Opinion for Ryedale Gas Project - 
incorporating gas production at Ebberston Well Site, construction of a processing 
plant off Hurrell Lane (near Thornton-Le-Dale) and connection dual pipeline 
 
The case officer for this consultation is Mike Convery. Please contact direct 
with your response. 


